


 



ADMISSION	BRANCH	

Notice	–	Special	Cut-Off	

 

As notified in the UG Bulletin of Information colleges have declared the number of 
seats left vacant in each course after the 5th Cut-Off. The list is available on the 
website of University of Delhi. 

It has come to the notice of the Admission Branch that some media has reported 
that the University has commenced the Special Cut-Off. All applicants are hereby 
notified to neither cancel nor withdraw their admission on the basis of these false 
reporting.  

The Admission Branch will notify the Guidelines and the Schedule for the same 
soon on the website of the University of Delhi. 

 
		

Dated:	20th	Nov		2020	



ADMISSION	BRANCH	

Notice	–	Clarification	of	Special	Cut-Off	

 

Reference point no. 1(b) of the Press Release dated 21st Nov 2020 

“An applicant who has cancelled his/ her admission in the 5th Cut-Off will not be 
eligible to participate in the special Cut-Off.” 
 

All applicants who are admitted to any course (payment is done) are hereby 
notified to not to cancel their admission after the notification of the Press Release. 
The applicants who cancel their admissions after the closure of the 5th Cut-Off will 
not be considered for the Special Cut-Off. This is in accordance with the guidelines 
published in the Bulletin of Information for UG that there will be no movement 
allowed during the Special Cut-Off. � 

	

Dated:	22nd	Nov	2020	


